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CELEBRATION OF DIVERSITY IN COMPUTING CONFERENCE
SEPTEMBER 18-20, 2024 | SAN DIEGO, CA

Are you a student interested in attending the Tapia 2024 Conference in San Diego, California, September
18 — 20, 2024?

Are you interested in an opportunity to receive FREE REGISTRATION? If so, this email is for YOU!

Apply today to be a Tapia Conference Student Volunteer!

The CMD-IT/ACM Richard Tapia Celebration of Diversity in Computing Conference is the premier venue
to acknowledge, promote and celebrate diversity in computing. The goal of the conference is to bring

together undergraduate and graduate students, faculty, researchers, and professionals in computing
from all backgrounds and ethnicities to celebrate the diversity that exists in computing and tech.

Our student volunteers are essential in helping to ensure the best overall experience for all attendees. By
volunteering a minimum of eight hours throughout the conference, you will receive free registration and
meals, as provided by the conference.

Join us as a Tapia 2024 Student Volunteer by completing the Tapia Student Volunteer Sign-Up Form.
Applications will be accepted until AUGUST 21, 2024. Decisions will be announced by August 28, 2024.
Priority consideration will be given to local students from two-year institutions.

Sign up TODAY! Registration will close SOON!

Please email questions to tapia-studentvolunteers@cmd-it.org. We look forward to seeing you at Tapia
2024 in September!

Kathy Waskom
Tapia Conference Volunteer Coordinator
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